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Dear Sirs,

I urge you to please ensure that there is no further mining activity on
Ravensworth Estate. This property is too valuable to lose to short-term
mining activity that would destroy its heritage for ever. Just moving
the homestead does nothing to maintain the value to future generations
of all the significant sites across the property and would destroy the
context of the whole history.

Also expansion of mining is not consistent with Australia's commitment
to the Paris climate agreement and should be disallowed on this ground
alone.

Rob Baigent.
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